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Captain R.S.Taylor,
Bagle Street,
Brigbane.

Dear S8ir,

We are in receipt of your letter of 24th inat.,
addressed to the Geners) Msmeger, quoting remarks from
the Secyetary, Lloyd'a, Londou, regarding s.s. "Bingeral.

We have oommumicetel with ohr kendon office in
regard to thé natter, myﬁ; gaamt you with t&eix
reply in due coorse. - e

Yours feithfully,

‘. ‘59 f

p. British Indie & Guesnsle
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